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Comments: Fixed climbing anchors of any kind amongst the rocks in national forest land should not be banned,

outlawed or even discouraged those so called unsightly anchors are a piece of human history and without them

there would be little evidence of the great challenges men and women have overcome. There is no sense in

eliminating what is there and what could be done in the future, that would be a costly and major effort to remove

what is there, not to mention a disgrace to a massive effort mankind has made. Please don't do this! I love rock

climbing, the culture, and way of life it has to offer without these anchors many climbers will be forced to climb

such historic routes without any fixed gear making it much more dangerous and will result in many injuries and

even fatalities. Thank you for your time and I hope with careful consideration you will see this issue in another

light.


